From the Pastor

September 14, 2025



Our 25th Anniversary
Ladies Retreat was
right on time! The
teaching & fellowship is

always such a blessing to all that attend. This year was no different! Thank you to all who helped in any way, weather you helped decorate, clean, or pray. We are truly blessed to have a church that comes together when needed. Just incase you haven't heard, the theme for next years Retreat...

"Grow in Grace" -2 Peter 3:18

Let us give a warm Faith welcome to Bro. Kerby Campbell and his wife Kelli! Bro. Kerby will be speaking three times today. Sunday School, Morning & Evening service. Let's open our hearts to receive whatever the Lord has for each of us today.



THE DEACONS WILL BE MEETING THURSDAY,
SEPTEMBER 18TH AT 6:30PM OVER IN THE FCA
CONFERENCE ROOM.

Ladies will still plan to go on Soul Winning Visitation this Saturday, the 20th. If you would like to go please meet at the church at 10:00 am.

Upcoming Events...

84th Homecoming, October 4th-5th, Bro. Johnny Pike will be with us.

Bro. Benny Beckum will be with us the 16th-19th for Prayer Revival

Then, our Missions Conference the 23rd-25th with Bro. Mark Lancaster, Mrs. Jocelyn Troell, The Henderson Family and Bro. Caleb & Kristan Cajiuat.

Not sure the date yet but, Bro. Scott Pauley will Lord willing be with us in December!

Just keep praying for all of these events!

Faith Addiction Recovery is looking for helpers! This could be a opportunity for you to serve the Lord here at church. If you are interested please see Bro. Willie & Michele Harrington to see what kind of help is needed.

Good manners will open doors that the best education cannot.

Serving In The Nursery



Sunday Morning: Dawn Fitz

Sunday Evening: Judy Berryman

Wednesday Evening: Myra Whitley

Stewardship Report

Tithes & Offerings	\$6,697.00
Faith PromiseOther Missions	1018.00
Other Missions	35.00
Building Fund Parking Lot	0.00
Parking Lot	425.00
Miscellaneous	611.00
Total	8,786.00

